
Nottingham Country Garden Club Newsletter 
 

March 5, 2020 
 
GENERAL MEETING 
Our March 5th speaker will be Sherri Harrah. Her presentation will be on Weeds and Drought Tolerant Plants. She is with Plants 
For All Seasons. There will be no handouts so please bring pen and paper if you want to take notes.   It will be held at the MUD 
#81 building (805 Hidden Canyon Rd, Katy 77450). The building is located at the corner of Cimarron Pkwy and Hidden Canyon 
Rd.  
 
The remaining 2020 Meeting dates are April 2 and May 7. 

 
AFTER GENERAL MEETING LUNCH LOCATION 
Our after meeting lunch will be at Ray’s Mexican Restaurant. The address is 870 S Mason Rd Katy. It is just past Kingsland on the 
right if you are headed south.  

 
 
END OF YEAR LUNCH 
The end of year Nottingham Country Garden Club Luncheon will be on May 7, 2020. We will be meeting at Grazia’s Italian 
Restaurant. The cost is $30.00 which includes lunch and gratuity. An Appetizer Entree Dessert coffee Tea or soft drinks. Sign up 
at our March NCGC Meeting.  
 
FUNDRAISING 
Since there are only 7 pairs of Palm Flex Garden Gloves left we will take donations for them at our April plant sale. If you have any 
ideas for our club fundraisers please let Carole Royer or Lori Fay know.  
 
HOSPITALITY 
Our hostesses for March’s meeting will be Bea Long and Kathy Coleman.  
 
Also thanks go out to our previous month hostesses Lisa Holden, Jewel Cullins, Doris Netto, and Lisa Spivey.  

 
PLANT SHOP AND APRIL PLANT SALE 
The MUD Building will be OPEN April 1 Wednesday from 10A till 1P for the April Plant Sale. Lori Fay will be there 
to collect and set up your plants for the Thursday April 2nd sale. This is a major fund raiser for our club. Family and friends are all 
welcomed. Thanks to everyone for donating and supporting it! 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
2020-2021 membership renewal will continue at the March meeting. Dues will remain the same, $25 cash or check. Laurel 
Gonzalez will be accepting payment and will have the new forms at the check-in  area. 

 
Please make sure any plants you bring are in a container and marked with the plant’s name and planting instructions. There will 
be a table where you can drop off them off. Also if possible, please bring boxes to put any plants in you may want to take home.  
 
There will be no plant shop this month because of the yearly plant sale. Questions on the plant shop can be directed to Nan 
Righter at nanrighter@hotmail.com or 832-651-5336. Come find that unusual plant that your fellow Gardener has grown and 
nurtured just for you! 
 
BIRTHDAYS 

02/10 Juergens, Sandy 02/21 Spencer, Esther 

02/12 Hamm, Deborah 02/22 Beustring, Norma 

02/15 Avery, Karen 02/25 Parrott, Anita 

02/21 Proctor, Mary Lou 03/08 Coleman, Kathy 
 
 
SPECIAL NOTES 
Please bring any old gardening tools, books, magazines, pots, etc. you no longer need or want to our General Meetings for other 
members who might be able to use them.  
 
Cheryl Fawvor’s father is in the hospital so please pray for him. 
 
Please welcome our new board member Ann Marie. She has a tremendous amount of plant and gardening knowledge.  
 
If anyone has information they would like to put in our newsletters please send it to me at kay.champagne@yahoo.com.  Thanks!! 
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